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RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

We will be hosting our second round of Parent-Teacher Conferences on January 30th and 
31st. You will have the opportunity to speak with your child’s teacher about his/her 
academic, social and emotional progress during your conference time. We are using an 
electronic system to enable parents to schedule Parent-Teacher Conferences online.     
You are welcome to sign up but it is not a requirement for all students. Please view the 
sign up and find a convenient time to meet your child’s teacher. 
Click here to sign up for conference time. 
Click here to view PTCFAST Guide for Parents – English.     
Click here to view PTCFAST Guide for Parents – Arabic.     

Dates to Remember 
January 27: 2nd Semester of KG After-School Club begins. 
                      3rd Session of After-School Clubs begin.   
January 29: Report Cards Sent Home. 
January 30 & 31: Parent-Teacher Conferences until 4:00 pm, early release for all students at 12:00 pm (No After- 
school clubs or KG club). 
January 31: Last day to sign up for the 3rd session for ES & MS of after-school clubs. 
February 3: Last day to pay the fees for the KG After-School Club.  
February 7: International Day from 5 – 7 pm.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Report Cards Sent Home   
Please take the time to go over your child’s report card with him/her next week. They will go home with students 
on Tuesday, Jan. 29th. We are halfway through the school year, so now is the time for us to work together to get 
our students where they need to be to ensure they move on to the next grade level at the end of the year!    

School Dental Service at BIS  
 

All students are welcome to attend a School Dental Service 
for dental care. Dental care is provided by “Dental 8” clinic 
on January 30 and 31. With free dental check-ups, 
information on oral health and basic dental treatment 
performed at the school gym on Wednesday, Jan. 30 for      
KG & ES from 10:30 am to 11:30 am and on Thursday, Jan. 
31 for MS & HS from 10:00 am to 11:00 am. 

 

Sports Day at BIS  
BIS’s annual Sports Day is rapidly approaching. We are looking forward to what is 
certain to be a fun and exciting day. Students will compete in their House Teams and 
are expected to wear their house team colors. To help ensure students are dressed 
accordingly, we invite you to purchase a BIS House T-shirt. T-shirts are modestly priced 
at 2.5KD. To order, simply complete the information in the letter and submit payment 
to the school by Thursday, January 31st, 2019. Don’t be left out, order today!  
 

Overall Attendance for 1st Semester  
 

Attendance continued to remain a high priority for BIS and 
we are very proud of the commitment. BIS attendance for 
the 1st semester is 95 %.  
 

BIS Upcoming Field Trips 
January 27: Field Trip for HS to Cosmo Bowling.  
January 28: Field Trip for MS to Trampo 360 Mall.  
January 29: Field Trip for Gr. 2 to Kidzania. 
January 31: Field Trip for KG2 to Scientific Center.  
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